May Queen To Be Crowned Sunday



Penny Kyle



Joan Knight



Pam Atkins



Billie Forrest



Wendy Miller









Lvnn Culler



The Guilfordian Fun-Packed May

Weekend

Student Meeting Is Called Ugly, Anti-Hippie Movement

Many students attacked a Affairs Student Committee ruling on a possession of marijuana charge. The issue caused much controversy and confusion.

After the SAC suspended the

Trustees Invite Students: Faculty To Meetings

The Guilford College Board of Trustees voted at their April 26 meeting to invite one representative from the student body and one from the faculty to attend regularly scheduled Board meetings. These representatives will be able to participate in the discussions relating to the various items of Board business

The student Legislature at its May 5 meeting chose Dan Hulburt to be the student representative. The Faculty Affairs Committee will choose a faculty representative.

Dr. Grimsley Hobbs expressed pleasure concerning the Board decision, stating that "All are convinced that thiss will have the welcome effect of keeping channels of informationnd communication open among the various parts of the Guilford community."

student for one semester, Bill White, former Junior class president launched a petition which he says called for the SAC to reconsider its stand on marijuana violations invoking stricter penalties in future cases, not in the current case. About 300 students signed the petition, and White presented it to the Guilford administration. Right now, White has the petition in his hands. What will become of it? "Not much of anything," White states, "the administration knows what it was for and they are aware of the response."

White heard many rumors so

white heard many rumors so they planned a discussion at the 1968 Men's Dorm. "The purpose of the meeting," according to White, "was to work through the system to discuss things." Zack Bowe, 1968-69 Student Government commented on the president, commented on the confrontation saying, "It turned into something ugly, a sort of anti-hippie demonstration, when it should have been a discussion of the SAC."

Lowe stated he was misquoted by local newspapers on comments made about the case. He had asked to be referred to only as "an informed source", as he didn't want to get involved in the controversy, and asked the reporter to contact the new student government president, Dan Hulburt. Instead they used

stated they also

miscontrued his statement, that the most recent drinking violations had been punished by disciplinary probation, but that in past years the precedent had been two semesters suspension. He explained his reasons for attending the meeting called by White saying, "My reason for being there was because I didn't feel there was a fair trial at SAC; he (the student convicted of marijuana possession) shouldn't have been tried by SAC before he was tried in the Federal Courts. My concern was whether the trial was fair and we had gone by procedures used in the past, not with the ruling itself." He felt also that the SAC was pressured from outside by faculty and students.

The swingingest weekend ever planned for Guilford College Students is underway, Day 1969. Sponsored by the College Union, and directed by Val France, May Day Committee Chairman, the weekend was kicked off Wednesday with the Lyric Theatre's production of "Brigadoon," and will conclude Sunday with the Crowning of the Ougen of the May the Queen of the May.

Today, the festivities will start at 4 p.m. with a playday featuring booths of all descriptions to tax the imaginations of the students. They will range from refreshment booths to fortune telling ones where for a dime telling ones, where for a dime can receive knowledge of

At 6 p.m., the picnic at the lake will begin, and at 8 p.m. one of the big treats of the weekend, the Swinging Medallions will be on hand to provide music for a dance in the cafeteria. The attire is semi-formal.

Many dorms will also be having open house Friday night and Saturday and Sunday afternoons.

A diaper run at 6 a.m. begin Saturday's activities. Percy Sledge will be featured in concert at 2 p.m. in Dana and at 8 p.m., students will have another opportunity to view the Lyric Theatre's "Briedgop"

"Brigadoon".

At 1:30 p.m., Sunday, the formal May Day festivities will begin and at this time Dr: Jyrry Goddard will crown the Queenof the May for 1969.
Candidates are Penny Kyle,
Pam Atkins, Billie Forest,
Martha Carter, "P.D." Davis,
Martha Pradshaw Woods Martha Bradshaw, Wendy Miller, Lynn Culler, Pat Mattocks, and Joan Knight.

Immediately following the crowning, guests will be treated to refreshments in front of Dana until the Charlie Byrd Concert at 3 p.m.

At 5 p.m. there will be a picnic at the lake, highlighted by a concert given by the college choir, under the direction of Eldon Moen.

Tickets for the entire

Tickets for the entire weekend at five dollars per couple.

Danny Allen Chosen As Summer Intern

at Guilford College, has been selected as one of the International City Managers' Association's 15 summer interns to serve in local governments across the nation.

Allen was one of the 225 undergraduates who applied to the program from almost 150 colleges. He will hold a ten week internship in Dallas, Texas, where he will work on staff projects, participate in meetings, and discuss urban

Daniel White Allen, a senior problems with top government officials. The program is intended to introduce students to the problems, challenges and opportunities in local government.

Interns were chosen on the basis of the relation the internship would have on career plans, recommendations from professors, academic ability, and their interest in local

government.
Allen is Advertising manager for The Guilfordian.

RECRUITMENT

Recruitment drive for the College Union will start Monday, May 12 in the cafeteria. All students will get copies of the new College Union brochure with a full explanation of the College Union program.